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Dr. Nathan M. Newmark

1114 Civil Engineering Building
University of Illinois

Urbana, Illinois 61801

Dear Dr., Newmark:

A copy of a safety evaluation prepared by the Division of Reactor
Licensing is enclosed for your information. The safety evaluation
relates to the proposed Russellville Nuclear Umit to be comstructed
on the applicant's site in Pope County, Arkansas.

The report prepared by Newmark and all concerning the adequacy of
the structural criteria for the fussellville Nuclear Unit 1is attached
as Appendix G to the safety evaluation.

Sincerely yours,

Roger S. boyd, Assistant Directoer
for Reactor Projects
Division of Reactor Licemsing

Enclosure:
Russellville Safety Evaluation
dated October 1, 1963
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